
Dear BPC,There is a chance the 
outcome of Betty's Field could be decided as early as the 1st June-I am 
trying to find out whether the BPC has managed to invite the EA and the 
WCC to the next Parish Council meeting,before its too late-as mentioned 
in number 5 Floodwatch Report in the last Parish Council meeting to 
discuss flooding and try and convenience them of Brailes on going 
flooding situation and to show them the terrible possibility of 
building in Betty's Field.I have tried to contact your goodselves by e 
mail in the last week to try see if they have contacted to attend 
tonight's meeting-but I have failed to get a response from anybody.I 
also contacted Peter Jordan of the NP committee who was kind enough to 
reply and stated the current census which is going around the village 
at the moment,may be able to give a result and finalise the NP plan,
hopefully by the end of May and thus be in position,ready to fight our 
corner regarding Betty's Field if its fate is going to be decided as 
early as the start of June.Can the Parish Council please NOW act 
urgently before it is too late-time is fast running out!Gary Bonsor
